
From: Ian Yeates
Sent: 22/06/2024 3:23:10 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: Application Number: DA2024/0675

NBC,
Regarding above submission.
 
I support this submission and note it will be another great addition for the fastest growing sport on
Northern Beaches – pickleball. Well done Mona Vale RSL.
 
It’s a shame the facility will not be covered initially to protect from weather but maybe in future with
more proof of viability this may be added.
 
Ian R. Yeates
 




